



November 7, 2022

Nov. 8 - Parent Council 12-1 in Handwork
Room
Nov. 10 - Martinmas Lantern Walk
Nov. 11 - Veterans Day - NO SCHOOL
Nov. 17 - Board of Trustees Meeting
Nov. 23 - Grandparents' Day/Assembly
12:15-12:45 - EARLY DISMISSAL
Nov. 24-25 - Thanksgiving Holiday - NO
SCHOOL

Phoebe F. – 11/2

Khalilah M. – 11/8

Eli L. – 11/18

Piedra J. – 11/24

Ms. Wiley – 11/25

Owen B. – 11/28

Elijah M. – 11/29

Ethan G. – 11/30

Wear Your Support
for AWS!

This year's "Thank You" from our
Craft Guild for any monetary
donation during our Annual

Giving is a Snowflake Zipper Pull
- make sure to pick yours up

today (at the front desk).



A Note from our Interim

administrator

Annual Giving
We are now a week into our "Invest In Our Growth"
Campaign.  I would like to challenge each of you to
reach out to three people you know *outside* our
school community.  Is there someone at work who
you think might be interested in supporting your
child's amazing school?  A neighbor?  A family

friend?  The worst that can happen is they say no,
and that's not so terrible.  :) 

Let's see what we can do together!  
Already, we've had $1,842.50 donated online.  And if you haven't donated yet,

please do so today!  
Thanks so much,

Renee

Thank you to all who
donated to AWS with

their PFDs & 

You Gave about $900
this year!!  

Craft Guild is every
Wednesday 8:30-10:30 
in the Handwork Room 

AWS Craft Guild is a wonderful way to gather with
other crafters and help our school to make items for
our store, special events, or just to craft together.  

This week we are currently working on fall crafts for
the school store.

The AWS  School Store is 
 looking for handmade  items 

 for our Winter Craft Faire
booth and/or for the raffle

items!  If you have the desire
to donate for either or both -
please let us know or bring in
items marked "Winter Faire".



Come share your light and warmth of the
community at the

Anchorage Waldorf School
Martinmas Lantern Walk
Thursday, November 10th

6:00 pm

As the outer darkness closes in and the sun’s warmth weakens, many Waldorf
schools celebrate the old European custom of walking with homemade paper

lanterns on St. Martin’s Eve. The younger children have been making all kinds of
lanterns to prepare for the festival of light, while the older children will create a

beautiful lit archway for us all to walk under. This night’s spiritual aspect is preparing
ourselves for the darkening winter months by making a home for our light to live. So
that Father Sun’s rays have a place to dwell in the darkness of winter. It is the light of

inspiration, wisdom, and love which culminates in mid-winter’s hope.



Younger children should pick up their lanterns in their classrooms, then gather at the
bonfire by 6:00 pm to light lanterns and sing through our lantern songs. The group

will then form a procession following Ms. Ashley and Ms. Michele, singing as we walk
together in the community along our twinkling path. Then share a quiet cup of apple
cider and a small star cookie before walking back to your car and home for a quiet

dinner (by candlelight, perhaps) and bed. 



● Dress Warm!
● Adults, please bring a lantern from home.

● Please, park along the streets close to school, then walk quietly to AWS.
● Respect the mood of reverence and wonder through quiet speech.




This is an all-community festival. All are welcome!



Campus News & updates

Leaf Print Plates to hold teabags,
rings, or other small things.  :)

Come see what we have at the 

AWS School Store

All Books 50% off

Local Artist and
AWS Alumni

Parent

The Winter Craft Faire Committee is underway!! 
Email holly.wiley@waldorfak.org 

to sign up!

WINTER CRAFT FAIRE Update!

DECEMBER 17TH, 10-3
HELP

ERS 

NEEDED!!

reserve a
booth now!!

Tables are $60 for public and $30 for AWS Families.

Each vendor is asked to donate a product or gift that

will be raffled throughout the day.

Contact or business name

What you sell

Address

Phone number

Email Address

Do you need electricity?

If you want to secure a booth email
office@waldorfak.org

with your:There will be live music and crafts
for children - contact

matt.unterberger@waldorfak.org
to play music.

Payment to be received by 11/18/22
Make checks to "Anchorage Waldorf School" with "Winter Craft Faire" as your memo.



PRICING: $3O FOR AWS FAMILIES 
TO HAVE A BOOTH ($60 FOR PUBLIC)



GRADE 7/8

Dear Community, 
This past week was so short with the combined

effects of snow, parent teacher conferences and then
illness.  I think in the coming week our class will be

back to full health and continuing our work in
physiology together.  This is such an amazing block 

where we consider what it means to be human together and maintain
balance in our bodies.  I promised you some pictures of their recent

masterpieces and here they are! 
with warmth, Shannon 



GRADE 7/8





Community Showcase




